

November 7, 2022

Kindermaxx UG Unsöldstraße 2 München, 80538

Dear Sanne, Jan and Kindermaxx team,

Thank you so much for supporting Wild Tomorrow Fund and joining us in our mission to save wildlife and wild places with your gift of \$1,969.75 (€2,103.94) which we received on November 7, 2022.

You are helping to tackle the most immediate cause of extinction on our planet: habitat loss. We believe that the solution to the extinction crisis lies in protecting and enlarging wild spaces in areas rich with biodiversity. Since our founding in 2015, we have protected over 3200 acres of critical habitat in South Africa at the Greater Ukuwela Nature Reserve, home to thousands of species from leopards to dwarf antelopes. By saving and restoring Ukuwela's grasslands, forests and fragile wetlands, we are not only giving wildlife a chance at a wild tomorrow but also using nature as a solution to mitigate climate change and provide added resiliency for people and wildlife.

You're a vital part of our future success, building a wild tomorrow. We are truly grateful for your support.

Sincerely,

John Steward

Founder and Executive Director

Wild Tomorrow Fund is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization and provided no goods or services for this gift. Our tax number is 47-2756880. This letter may be used as a receipt for tax purposes.